2025-2027 AIRBUS Group
representativeness

& The CFE-CGC strengthened

After a 3-week election cycle, the results for the Airbus Group in France
(ADS - AH - Airbus SAS - Airbus Operations - Airbus Atlantique - ATR, etc...) were
officially announced on Monday November 27t 2023.

First of all, we must congratulate ourselves on the turnout: 77.85%, an increase of
more than 5 points compared to the previous ballot in 2019. This high turnout
recognises the quality of the social dialogue within Airbus and indisputably
validates the choice of 100% electronic voting.
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The results of the elections determine the respective signing weight of the
Representative Trade Union Organisations (RTUOs) at group level, the level at
which the majority of agreements are now negotiated.

This is how daily mobility (LOM), hybrid working, QWL, etc. will be negotiated m
2024. It is also at this level that the framework

for wage policies and any increases in minimum ¢

wages and seniority points will be defined. <

CFE-CGC has strengthened its position
as the 2nd largest representative union

across all colleges, narrowing the gap
with the largest to 3.3% vs 6.6% in 2019. AIRBUS



e Airbus SAS

e Airbus Atlantic
e Airbus Helicopters Paris Le Bourget,

e Airbus Operations SAS ATR
e Airbus Defense & Space Elancourt

e Navblue, SLC, Stormshield

Group Committee in France (CGAF)

&

The CFE-CGC would like to thank all AIRBUS Group employees who voted for it.
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There are so many things
that bring us together AIRBUS

Toulouse,
December 12t 2023



